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World Water Day
Saving public access to safe, affordable water
_____________________________________

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Thursday, March 22, 2018. I’m Marc Belanger.
Today is World Water Day, a day set aside by the United Nations to remind people of the importance of safe, affordable water supply. The issue has made headlines recently because Capetown in South Africa has announced that its access to potable water may run out next year. As well the World Water Forum is being held Brazil this week. The global union which has doing the most to highlight the problem is Public Services International. The PSI represents some 20 million public sector workers in 150 countries. I talked to David Boys about water supply. Mr. Boys is the PSI’s Deputy General Secretary. I asked him if access to safe, affordable water was getting better or worse.

(audio)

Safe and affordable drinking water has been declared one of the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals. What are some of the challenges faced in achieving this goal?

(audio)

Do you have any examples of municipalities which have take back their water supply from private contractors?

(audio)

And that's it: International labour news you can use. RadioLabour's newscasts are available on its website, Facebook, iTunes, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember it's all about global solidarity.
